Ex Ante

BOBBLEHEAD REDEMPTION
‘ N J e had big bobblehead news a few months ago. We announced it on

our website and via social media:

Beginning on September 21, 2022, bobbleheads
can again be picked up at the reception desk of
O’Melveny & Myers LLP, at 1625 Eye Street NW
in Washington, DC, between the business hours
of 8:00-1:00 or 2:00-5:00 ET. To be admitted to
reception, you will first need to present your origi-
nal bobblehead certificate to the security desk in
the lobby of the building. Bobblehead quantity is
limited, and we cannot guarantee that yours will
be in stock.

This routine has become our new normal. It is much better than the pan-

demic-mandated procedure that preceded it!
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